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Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
It is with great sadness that I write to inform you that I was informed at the weekend that 
our beloved former janitor, Robert Clannachan, has passed away.  
 
Robert was the janitor at Bushes for over 27 years and was an integral part of our staff team. He 

worked hard every day for the children and their families and was a massive part of Bushes. He 

had a great sense of humour and was proud to be part of the Bushes family. When he left in 

March 2021 our hearts were bruised but this news has left them broken in two. We will all miss 

him dearly and our thoughts and prayers are with Robert’s wife Pamela and his family at this 

heart-breaking time. 

I have arranged for flowers to be sent to Robert’s family on behalf of the whole Bushes 

community. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Craig McCrorie 

Head Teacher 
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